
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday, October 2, 2024 
 

Amendment to Moratorium for the Establishment of a Gas Station 
 

On Tuesday, September 17, 2024, NFN’s Chief and Council amended the moratorium on gas 
stations to allow members to submit new applications for businesses using above-ground tanks.  
 
The moratorium remains in effect for gas stations with underground tanks, and applications for 
those will not be accepted. 
 
If you are interested in submitting an application, please contact: 
 
Zack Lafleur 
Economic Development Officer 
zackl@nfn.ca 
705-753-2050 ext. 1264 
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